
From: 
Sent: 

Edna Trujillo <ednatrujillo@familyinvestors.com> 
Wednesday, May 31, 2017 2:14 PM 

To: Talk to DOL 
Subject: DOL Fiduciary Rule 

Dear Secretary Acosta, 

The following is to express my disagreement with the new DOL fiduciary rule to go into effect on June 9, 2017. 

I work for a very small broker-dealer in NJ who has a clean record for over 56 years. We serve a segment of the 
population that is ignored by the big firms because of the small amounts they can invest. Dur company is afraid we will 
have to close our business since the new rules will be impossible to comply with. In the end the small investor will suffer 
the most because of the additional fees they would have to pay for the same service we provide today. 

I voted for Mr. Trump with the promise to stop regulations like these. The unintended consequence will result in less 
people able to invest and higher unemployment since many small shops like ours will not be able to survive these 
additional and unnecessary rules. Please consider my request to stop this DOL fiduciary rule to ever go into effect. It will 
not benefit the small and medium investor and only feed the fact pockets of the big investment firms. 

Sincerely, 

Edna Trujillo 
Financial Operations Officer 
Family Investors Company 
265 South Avenue 
Fan,vood , NJ 07023 
908-322-1800 

**no orders to buy or sell securities will be accepted via e-mail or fax** 
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